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EA2021-01 – Pine Point Mine Project 
Meeting between Review Board staff and Pine Point Mining Limited 

 
On February 27th, Mackenzie Valley Review Board (Review Board) staff met with 
representatives from Pine Point Mining Limited (PPML) at the Review Board office in 
Yellowknife.  
 

Participants: 
 
PPML: Andrew Williams, Veronica Chisolm, Darrell Martindale 
Review Board staff: Mark Cliffe-Phillips, Alan Ehrlich, Simon Toogood, Chuck Hubert 

 
PPML provided an update on upcoming engagement activities with communities and other 
proposed work as it begins preparing its Developer’s Assessment Report for the Pine Point 
Mine Project.  
 
Review Board staff suggested that it could facilitate a short online meeting with all parties to 
the environmental assessment to give everyone an understanding of the general scheduling of 
activities needed in preparing the Developer’s Assessment Report.   
 
PPML suggested it is planning to submit its Developer’s Assessment Report in approximately 18 
months and will keep the Review Board notified as the submission date becomes clearer. 
 
Review Board staff offered to continue meeting with Pine Point Mining Limited and potentially 
other parties if needed to clarify Terms of Reference requirements.      
 
If you have questions, please contact Chuck Hubert at chubert@reviewboard.ca or 867-445-
1162 or Simon Toogood at stoogood@reviewboard.ca, or 766-7053. 
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